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I-70 rest areas in Ellsworth County to close tomorrow for remodeling 

Beginning Wednesday, March 13, the Kansas Department of Transportation (KDOT) plans 

to close westbound and eastbound I-70 rest areas in Ellsworth County for remodeling. 

The traveling public will not be able to access the rest area buildings or parking areas during 

the closure. Work is scheduled to be completed in July. 

Persons with questions may contact Ashley Perez at KDOT-Salina, (785) 826-6799. 

### 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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